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Arrival of General Chapter 2022 Delegates in Coesfeld 

 

“Welcome” rang out in different languages as the delegates arrived in Coesfeld, Germany for the 2022 

Sisters of Notre Dame General Chapter.  Throughout the day on Wednesday, September 28, members of 

the General Administration met groups of Sisters as they arrived from Düsseldorf airport to Kolping House, 

the conference/retreat center in Coesfeld where the Chapter will be conducted.  Chapter participants are 

from South Korea, Vietnam, Brazil, Germany, United States, Indonesia, Africa and India.   Thank you to all 

for your prayers for the safe arrival of our Sisters! 


